

NEWSLETTER

Issue 38

14th July 2017

Headteacher Notices

Sports Day

Thank for all your support in attendance on sports day. The children had a wonderful, fun afternoon. I would like to thank Daniel Fiddler, the PE specialist who planned and organised the events. Well done Daniel.

Open Evening

This was a successful evening and parents remarked positively about the organisation we will follow the same format for Key Stage 2 evening next week.

After School Clubs

All clubs are closed and will start again in September.

The Singing Group

Thank you so much to the children and Mr Lochner who prepared for the presentation of the national anthem, the Pakistan anthem. A video will be shown to the public in August when the community celebrate 70 years of Pakistan. I was proud of all the children for their contribution.

School Uniform

A reminder that the new school uniform is compulsory in September. The children should wear a shirt and tie.

Please ensure your child brings a bag to school next week as the children are going to take their years' work, home.

Reminder!

Miss Craig is leaving next week to further her career and return to University. We wish her all the best for the future. God bless Dawn.

Afterschool clubs

All afterschool clubs are now finished. Please collect your children on time

There are no afterschool clubs first week back in September. You will get to know when the new clubs are starting.

Deputy Headteacher Notices

Congratulations to Samuel Davidson on receiving two medals at the Star Awards 2017 10th Anniversary at the Royal Victoria Hotel Sheffield on Tuesday 11th July for ... Overcoming Challenges in Primary and Outstanding Achievement Outside school hours. Well done Samuel we are all very proud of you. Keep up the good work.



Message from Mrs Fox

When paying for trips or uniforms/goods etc in the office, please provide correct amount in an envelope. The school cannot provide change as we do not hold a float

All Saints Catholic High School Open Day

The school will be having their open day on Saturday, 23rd September, 2017 10am - 12pm.

Message about Keyboard Lessons

My name is Felicity Atkinson and I teach the keyboard lessons in St Patrick's on behalf of Sheffield Music Hub. The lessons cost £70 per term for a weekly shared lesson in a group of two or three children and are for children in Y2 and upwards. Individual one to one lessons can also be paid for at an extra cost and there are bursaries available.

Please ask for an information letter and enrolment form from office

Dates for the Diary

- 17th July Nursery Graduation 10am
- 17th July 2-5.30pm KS2 Open Evening
- 18th July New Nursery children stay and play 9-11am
- 18th July 2pm John Cox Award
- 19th July 9.15am Y6 Leavers Mass
- 19th July Leavers Play 6-7.30pm
- 20th July Attendance Awards Assembly 9.30am
- 21st July Leavers Assembly 2-3pm
- 21st July breakup for Summer Holidays
- Tuesday, 5th September Start of New School Term

Year 6

Have you got your travel pass yet? Find out more

http://travelsouthyorkshire.com/megatravel/

School Library

The school library will soon be moving into the Oasis in school. To enable us to organise this, we will not be lending any more books out until further notice. Would you please ensure that any library books that have been borrowed are returned as soon as possible.

NEWS FROM MISS ELLIOTT

Our whole school attendance target for 2016-2017 is 97.5% - I hope all parents/carers and pupils will work hard to achieve this goal - every day counts.

Week Commencing 3th July 2017

POSITION THIS WEEK	CLASS	WEEKLY ATTENDANC E%	WEEKLY POINTS	TOTAL POINTS	OVERALL POSITION
1 Joint	Grenoside Woods	99.7%	9	178	7 th
1 Joint	Ecclesall Woods	99.7%	9	220	2 nd
3	Lees Hall	99.4%	7	193	6 th
4	Otters	99%	6	205	3 rd
5	Beeley Woods	98.1%	5	194	5 th
6	Badgers	97.7%	4	205	3 rd
7	Hedgehogs	97.3%	3	129	9 th
8	Squirrels	96.7%	2	143	8 th
9	Woolley Woods	95.8%	1	224	1 st

PARENTS - BE AWARE. PLEASE SHARE!

Please be aware that the app Snapchat has a new feature called 'SnapMap' which allows friends to view each other's location on a map, in a similar way to google maps. This can allow people to pinpoint the exact location of your child. Please ensure that your child's location data is not shared by making sure that they do not give permission for location information to be shared with any app in 'settings' on their phone and in the app they can also hide their location by switching to 'ghost mode.'

School Uniform Ordering

http://logoleisurewear.com/schoolshop/n-s/st-patricks-voluntary-academy

Sheffield Children's University (CU) are thrilled to announce that the CU Festival of Fun which features FREE activities right across the city delivered in the run up to and at the start of the summer holidays is BACK, and BIGGER and BETTER than ever!

https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/cu

St. Patrick and St. Thomas More Youth Prayer Group, 6.30-7.30pm, every second and fourth Friday of the month in St. Patrick's Presbytery. The prayer group includes music, praise and worship, sharing, Word of God, action songs etc. and is open to youth aged 13 years and above.